
WPA Board Meeting Minutes 07-08-04 
 
Kevin Kelley - We have flown the last Aviation Academy graduates on their introductory flight. 
 
Goodrich Tour - We are being served Chicken Cordon-blue complements of Goodrich in 
appreciation for our participation the General Aviation Aircraft day associated with the Goodrich 
family day.  RSVP will be required along with First Last and nationality if other than U.S.  
Arrival at Goodrich needs to be between 18:45-19:00 (6:45PM-7:00PM Local time).  
Reservations can be made from our web site or by calling the airport office voice mail box.   
 
Jim Faustina reported that he has scheduled a meeting with Everett Community College on July 
12 to discuss the fall aviation maintenance seminars.   
 
The Christmas Party - It will be December 3, 2004 this year.  We have to get 90 reservations to 
hold it at the Mill Creek Country Club.  The cost will be $35 again this year.  The door prizes 
have already been arranged.  The format will be the same as last year.  There will be a half hour 
program and a slide show during our social time and dinner.   
 
Web Site - Kevin has got the Front Page extensions on our web site so things should work better 
for AOL and Hot Mail users.   
 
Airport - We should have taxiway W repaved by the end of the month.  We had a great party 
when the B17 & B24 came in.  A number of local dignitaries were present.  The regional jet 
service at Paine Field study is likely to be complete within a month or so now.  The airport is 
engaging an engineer to start work on expanding the ramp space out by the new tower in order to 
accommodate additional transient parking.  It appears that the Flight Interpretive Center 
construction will start in September this year.   
 
We had a great fly out to Jackpot Nevada again this year.  Dave Strand is taking on the 
chairmanship of the Jackpot fly out from Larry Steele who has organized it for many years now.  
Larry Williams will be organizing the associated Golf Tournament.   
 
 
 
WPA Membership Meeting Minutes 07-09-04 
 
We had our first annual airport swap meet which was hosted by Paine Field and WPA.  The 
airport provided us with a tent and some tables.  Larry Steele (Aurora Rents) provided us with 
some additional tables in the tent for our very short meeting.  
 
 
Richard P. Jones 
Work:  425-294-0439 
Cell:    425-750-8370 


